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Science 
We will be studying animals including humans. 
The children will learn about the different parts 
of the digestive system as well as human teeth. 
They will also use, interpret and construct food 
chains, using language such as producers, pred-
ators and prey. 

 

 
Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Richard  

Teaching Staff: Anne, Sai, Caroline, Vivian 

Support Staff: Azena, Lucie, Patricia, Aleah 

Topic and PSHE 

In computing lessons this half term, the children 
will work towards producing a PowerPoint 
presentation all about themselves. In PSHE  
lessons, the children will be given opportunities 
to discuss their feelings and the changes they 
have experienced recently. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at Home 

Please support your child to complete their 
weekly Mathletics and Spag.com tasks which 
are set each Friday. We also expect children 
to read for between 20 and 30 minutes daily. 

Writing 

In writing, we will link our learning to the 
book ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver Jeffers. The  
children will write a range of text types 
throughout the half term. Our focus will be on 
reinforcing accurate sentence structure and 
stamina for writing. 

Reading 

This half term, our focus is on reading a range 
of texts with understanding for enjoyment. 
The children will have daily reading lessons in 
which they will either read their own books 
and discuss what they have read or look at 
texts together as a class.  

Mathematics 

This half term, we will learn about place  
value, addition and subtraction. The children 
will be taught to use formal written methods 
for both addition and subtraction. We shall 
also spend at least ten minutes every day 
practising our times tables. 

PE 

Year 4 will be having PE sessions on a Friday. 
They will have their weekly dance lessons on a 
Thursday. The children will need to come to 
school in their PE kits on both days.  

 

Looking after Ourselves 
and Each Other 


